
Selective education computer-based test pilot
Is your child in Year 3 or Year 5? Express your interest now to participate in 
our computer-based test pilot

The department is moving from paper to 
computer-based tests in 2025 for selective 
high school and opportunity class entry in 
2026. 
 
To help with the change we are testing the 
use of computers in a test ‘pilot’.  We are 
seeking expressions of interest from parents 
and carers for their child to participate.

Important:  Participation in the pilot will not 
result in placement in a selective high school 
or opportunity class.

Year 3 students will sit a pilot Opportunity 
Class Placement Test. Year 5 students will sit 
a pilot Selective High School Placement Test.

Places are limited so express your interest by 
12 April 2024 using the link below. There are 
no fees or charges for the pilot.

For more information regarding the pilot 
visit: edu.nsw.link/cbtpilot

When is the pilot? 
Saturday 22 June 2024

	• Pilot opportunity class test: 
7:30 am – 11:00 am

	• Pilot selective high school test: 
12:30 pm – 5:00 pm

Where are the test locations?
	• International Convention Centre, 

Sydney 
	• University of Newcastle, Callaghan 
	• Mount Panorama, Bathurst

Participating students get to 
experience sitting the computer-
based test under test conditions

Express your 
interest now
Visit: edu.nsw.link/sepilot
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https://edu.nsw.link/cbtpilot
https://edu.nsw.link/sepilot?utm_campaign=cbt-pilot&utm_medium=pdf-flyer&utm_source=edm-principals


